

## White Township Consolidated School 565 County Route 519 Belvidere, NJ 07823 Phone: 908-475-4773 FAX: 908-475-3627

http://www.whitetwpsd.org

## William Thompson Chief School Administrator

Dawn Huff Business Administrator

August 2018

Dear Parents of 6<sup>th</sup> Grade Students:

This letter is to inform you that the school will need a copy of your child's Meningitis and Tetanus Booster (T dap) by the beginning of next school year.

As of September 2008, sixth grade students in public and private schools are required by the State of New Jersey, to receive these vaccines:

- Tetanus-diphtheria-pertussis vaccine (T dap)
- Meningococcal vaccine

Students **will be excluded from school** if they do not get the required vaccines and do not have a valid medical or religious exemption by September 3, 2018.

If your child has had these immunizations, please send in an up-to-date copy of the immunization record to the school nurse for your child's medical file.

Thanking you in advance for your time and attention to this requirement. If there are any questions or any other health related concerns, please don't hesitate to give me a call.

Sincerely,

Justine Mahon RN,BC,CSN School Nurse